[image: image1.jpg]O
3/

SEAT

WWW . COTEENDRIVER.COM




TEEN DRIVING ANNOUNCEMENTS

The Driver’s Seat is a statewide campaign from the Colorado Department of Transportation to help Colorado teens know the law and become safer drivers.

Following are suggested announcements that could be used during daily public address announcements, included in daily bulletins or included on the school Web site:

Winter Driving

Here’s a reminder for all drivers. 

Rain, fog, sleet, snow and ice are a part of every Colorado winter, but this is your first time to face them behind the wheel. Keep your speed down. Most crashes are caused by driving too fast for road conditions. You’re in the Driver’s Seat.
Be cautious. Get there safely.

Go to coteendriver.com for more information.

Here’s something for all you new drivers to consider. 

Your life is in your hands so think about road conditions. When your tires skid on the ice, take your foot off the accelerator, steer toward the direction you’re sliding and brake gently. You’re in the Driver’s Seat.

You’re in control. Don’t lose it.

Go to coteendriver.com for more information.

Here’s a reminder for all of you drivers. 

Winter driving can be treacherous. Bridges and overpasses

freeze first, so always slow down and avoid sudden changes

in speed or direction. You’re in the Driver’s Seat.

Be cautious and responsible.

Go to www.coteendriver.com for more information.

Here’s a reminder for all of you drivers. 

Be prepared for winter road conditions. 

It’s a good rule of thumb to turn on your headlights anytime you need to turn on your windshield wipers (in rain, fog, freezing rain or snow)

You’re in the Driver’s Seat. 

Be cautious and responsible.

Go to www.coteendriver.com for more information. 

